
From: Aaron Brown  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 11:21 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Mayor Election  
  
Hello,  
  
I am a Richmond Hill resident in Ward 4.  
  
I am writing to advocate to hold an election for the new Mayor.  
  
Having the council undemocratically chose the mayor undermines the voices of all 
people in Richmond Hill.  
  
Thanks,  
  
Aaron Brown 
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